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April 14, 2022 
 
Subject:  Public Information Meeting 
    Celebration Boulevard Extension Feasibility Study  

   From C.R. 532 to the southern boundary of Celebration  
   Osceola County 

 
Dear Elected Official: 

Osceola County invites you to a public information meeting regarding the 
Celebration Boulevard Extension Feasibility Study on Thursday, May 12, 2022. The 
purpose of this feasibility study is to determine whether and how to improve 
safety and provide a connection from C.R. 532 to the southern boundary of 
Celebration.  

Osceola County is assessing alternative routes for the extension of 
Celebration Boulevard from C.R. 532 to the southern boundary of Celebration. 
This feasibility study will evaluate three proposed alignments, including proposed 
drainage pond locations. The facility is anticipated to be a 2-lane avenue with 11-
foot travel lanes, a 16-foot median, as well as bicycle and pedestrian features. The 
study involves a range of engineering assessments, environmental analysis, and 
public involvement to ultimately arrive at a preferred alternative while minimizing 
impacts to the surrounding environment and the citizens of Osceola County. This 
public meeting is an opportunity for the community to learn more about the 
study, ask questions, and provide input.  

Interested persons may attend the meeting at the Artisan Park Club, 
1343 Celebration Avenue, Celebration, FL  34747, anytime between 6 p.m. and 
7:30 p.m. All meeting materials also will be available on the project’s website at 
www.osceola.org/go/celebrationblvdext a few days before the meeting.  

While comments are welcomed throughout the project, all comments 
received by May 26, 2022, will become a part of the record for this meeting. For 
more information, please contact me at 407-742-7813 or 
Joshua.DeVries@osceola.org 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, 
age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons wishing to express their 
concerns relative to compliance with Title VI or persons with disabilities who require 
accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or require translation 
services (free of charge) should email ADA.Coordinator@osceola.org or call 407-
742-1200. TTY Users Dial: 711 for the Florida Relay System at least four (4) days 
prior to the meeting. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Joshua DeVries, AICP 
Osceola County Project Manager 

http://www.osceola.org/go/
mailto:Joshua.DeVries@osceola.org
mailto:ADA.Coordinator@osceola.org

